
 26     May     2023 

 Dear     parents/carers 

 I  am  writing  to  you  about  the  upcoming  Isle  of  Wight  Festival,  which  is  Thursday  15  June  to 
 Sunday     18     June     2023. 

 For  safety  reasons,  Medina  College  will  not  be  open  to  students  in  person  on  Friday  16 
 June.  The  only  exception  to  this  is  Year  11  students  taking  exams,  in  which  case  these 
 will     be     taking     place     on     site     as     planned. 

 For  all  other  year  groups,  teaching  will  be  delivered  remotely  via  Google  Classroom.  Please 
 encourage  your  children  to  engage  with  this,  as  it  is  important  that  their  learning  continues 
 and     they     submit     the     work     that     is     set. 

 Details  relating  to  the  road  and  travel  plans  for  the  area  will  be  shared  with  you  nearer  the 
 time. 

 For  clarity,  there  is  no  impact  on  Carisbrooke  College  or  The  Island  VI  Form.  Both  of  these 
 sites     will     be     open     as     normal     on     Friday     16     June. 

 Please  also  note  that  Monday  19  June  is  a  school  development  day,  so  the  school  is  not 
 open  to  students.  Again,  the  only  exception  to  this  is  Year  11  students  taking  exams,  in 
 which     case     these     will     be     taking     place     on     site     as     planned. 

 Thank     you     for     your     understanding. 

 Matthew     Parr-Burman 
 Executive     Headteacher/Head     of     Medina     College 
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